
NOTIFICATION   FOR   INTERVIEWS   FOR   THE   SHORTLISTED   CANDIDATES   (14   POSTS):   
IT   PROFESSIONALS   FOR   THE   BARODASUN   TECHNOLOGIES   LTD  

(A   FULLY   OWNED   SUBSIDIARY   OF   BANK   OF   BARODA)  
  
 

We  refer  to  the  detailed  adver�sement  dated  07.03.2020  in  leading  newspapers/no�fica�on  on  our              
Bank’s  website  invi�ng  applica�ons  for  recruitment,  ini�ated  on  behalf  of  BarodaSun  Technologies  Ltd.,              
for   the   14   posts   of   IT   Professionals   on   contract   basis.   
 
The  applica�ons  have  been  shortlisted  for  the  said  posts,  and  the  interviews  are  scheduled  for  the                 
shortlisted  candidates  from  06.07.2020  to  13.07.2020.  The  Interview  Call  le�ers  for  the  short-listed              
candidates   will   be   sent   on   their   registered   email   ids.  
 
Please   click   here   for   the   list   of   shortlisted   candidates   for   the   14   posts.    (Click   here)  
 
Shortlisted  candidates  are  advised  to  carefully  go  through  the  guidelines  men�oned  in  the  call  le�er  and                 
visit   the   Bank’s   website   periodically   for   any   further   no�fica�on.  
 
Decision   of   the   Bank   in   all   ma�ers   pertaining   to   selec�on   process   shall   be   final   and   binding.  
 

 
 
 
30.06.2020                 GM-HR   INTEGRATION   &   STRATEGIC   HR  
 
 
 
 

https://www.bankofbaroda.in/writereaddata/Images/pdf/short-listing-30-06-2020.pdf

